
MARINAMARINA
The Marina Grad Night Booster Club is a non profit 501 (c)3
charitable organization of parent volunteers dedicated to giving the
senior class of Marina High School a safe and sober celebration
with lifelong memories of a magical night spent with their friends
and classmates. 

Giving our graduates the best send off possible requires support
from our Marina families, school staff, and our community. Our
booster club needs volunteers who are willing to help put on our
annual event as well as folks who are wiling to become part of the
board. Every year, members who are parents of seniors "graduate"
from the board leaving positions open that need to be filled. 

Not to mention, there are perks for joining our crew! Please email us or
come to our next meeting to learn how you could help our booster
club, and to hear about the benefits of lending us your time and
talents.

Our meetings are held on the third Thursday of every month at
7:00 pm in room 304. We can't wait to meet you!


